
USA: STOP GOVERNMENT CENSORSHIP AND EROSION OF FREEDOM OF
EXPRESSION
Widespread efforts throughout the U.S. that permit state and municipal-sponsored
censorship through book bans on content related to race, gender, sexuality, and
LGBTQIA+ subject matter restrict the right to freedom of expression. Removing and
banning books from public libraries is a slippery slope to government censorship.
States must respect, protect and fulfill the right to free expression by not interfering
with it as well as take active steps to ensure people can enjoy this right. The right to
freedom of expression is violated whenever a government limits the freedom of
individuals to hold opinions or to seek, receive, or impart information.

We urge you to resist these dangerous bans, and instead pledge your support for
additional resources to enrich the quality and variety of educational materials in our
libraries and classes. 
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